
Structures over 200 sq ft must have permits. 

Any structure over 200 sq ft built in Stone 

County requires a permit, regardless of the 

purpose of the structure.  The same is true 

when you are purchasing a prefabricated 

building to place on your property. This has 

been enforced since 2008.   

Our new construction packet explains the 

process.  Please call our office at 601-928-

2810 or e-mail build@stonecountyms.gov if 

you have questions. 

Permit fees are doubled if work begins 

before permits are approved. 
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